
Lamar University Staff Senate  

July 12, 2011



    

Nominations Committee: 

Staff Senator Nominations ended July 8, 2011. 

An announcement of newly elected senators will be announced once the College of Education 

run-off is completed. 

Staff Senate Executive election nominations will take place in July.  

Voting will be during the August meeting. 

  

Staff Awards Committee: 

None 

 

 

V.        Unfinished Business   

None 

 

VI. New Business 

Please gets a clarification on the Early Childhood Center funding issue.  Will the center be closing? 

 

Can the Recreation Sports Center fee be waived for employees?  Can employees add a membership to 

their membership?  Can guest passes or fees be offered? 

 

How are other institutions in our system fairing with their funding during these hard times? 

 

Where are the Softball funds coming from?   

 

What are the raised funds used for?  (The millions campaign) 

 

Facilities Management employees would like to have a meeting with Dr. Simmons and Dr. Lassen. They 

would like to have the opportunity to address issues and concerns with the executives. 

 

VII.  Good of the Order 

Valarie Black, Treasurer, announced the Staff Senate budget balance is $1317.55.  Staff senator awards 

would not be given out this year to save on costs.  August meeting food will not be served this year to 

reduce costs. 

 



PLEASE POST  PLEASE POST  PLEASE POST 

 

OPEN MEETING 

 

LAMAR UNIVERSITY 

STAFF SENATE MEETING 

 

August 9, 2011 

10:00 A.M. 

 Gray Library 8
th

 Floor 

 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

II.  ROLL CALL 

 

III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

IV. COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

V. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 

VI. NEW BUSINESS 

 

VII. GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

VIII. ADJOURNMENT 


